



Senior School: 01342 832407

senioroffice@lingfieldcollege.co.uk

www.lingfieldcollege.co.uk Headmaster: R.W. Bool BA MBA

Dear Parents

Individual meetings with Head of Year 9 and Parent Information Evening

I would like to introduce myself to you. My name is Miss Lisa Cooper, and I will be your child's Head of Year in September. I am looking forward to meeting you and your child as they embark on the next step in their education.

I would like to invite you and your child to meet with me after half term for approximately half an hour so that I can get to know you before the start of term at Lingfield College. Meetings like this have proved very helpful in the past as they give you an opportunity to ask questions, and also help me to match your child up with a buddy from our existing Year 8 pupils.

Please email <u>ericssonr@lingfieldcollege.co.uk</u> to make an appointment: I have various times available between 5^{th} and 23^{rd} of June.

Mrs Emma Parsons, Deputy Head (Pastoral) and I would also like to invite you to a Parent Information Evening at 19:00 on Wednesday 7th June in the Lecture Theatre. We will be giving you information about the induction process and general information about the school. It will also be an opportunity for you to meet the parents of other new students.

I am looking forward to meeting you and your child soon and wish them many happy years at Lingfield College.

Yours sincerely

Miss Lisa Cooper Head of Year 9